
PUBLIC NOTICE
Corpus Christi Regional Transportation Authority

FY2018 Budget Workshop #5 

Date: September 22, 2017
The FY2018 Budget Workshop #5 for the Corpus Christi Regional Transportation Authority is available for public review and comment.

This opportunity for public review will be provided on Wednesday, September 27, 2017 @ 9:00 a.m. held at the CCRTA Staples Street Center, 602 N. Staples St., 2nd Floor Board Room, Corpus Christi, Texas 78401.

On Friday, September 22, 2017 this Notice was posted by Dena Linnehan at the CCRTA Staples Street Center, 602 N. Staples Street, Corpus Christi, Texas; and sent to the Nueces County and the San Patricio County Clerks for posting at their locations. 

 PUBLIC NOTICE is given that the Board may elect to go into executive session at any time during the meeting in order to discuss matters listed on the agenda, when authorized by the provisions of the Open Meetings Act, Chapter 551 of the Texas Government Code.  In the event the Board elects to go into executive session regarding an agenda item, the section or sections of the Open Meetings Act authorizing the executive session will be publicly announced by the presiding officer. 

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals with disabilities who plan to attend this meeting and who may need auxiliary aids or services are requested to contact the Assistant Secretary to the Board at (361) 903-3474 at least 48 hours in advance so that appropriate arrangements can be made.   

Información en Español: Si usted desea esta información en Español o en otro idioma, por favor llame al telèfono (361) 289-2712.
